
 
 

 
 
 
 

October 30, 2015 
 
To Members of the Campus Community, 
 
We write with additional details about upcoming opportunities for faculty, staff and students to 
be involved in strategic planning through two all-campus open forums and idea walls centrally 
located on campus. 
 
Please plan to attend one or both open forums, led by the Strategic Planning Committee and staff 
from Keeling & Associates, and held in the 1962 Room, Crozier-Williams: 
 
Tuesday, Nov. 3, 4:15-5:15 p.m. 
Wednesday, Nov. 4, noon-1 p.m. 
 
In addition, idea walls, which provide space for people to write ideas, propose new themes for 
discussion, or respond to other postings, will be set up 30 minutes before and after the open 
forums in the 1962 Room. 
 
In addition to these activities, the committee will launch a confidential online survey Wednesday, 
November 4. Please be on the lookout for the survey link, which will be sent to the entire campus 
community, as well as alumni, parents and trustees. 
 
We look forward to your participation in these events. 
 
Thank you, 
Abby Van Slyck and Chad Jones 
Strategic Planning Committee co-chairs 


